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(1)  In early January, we launched the new HES website. We would like to formally 

recognize Pedro Duarte for his tireless hard work in making the new website useful, 

dynamic, and engaging.  

 

(2) The HES currently records 178 HES members. Fall 2017, we will start an email 

campaign to contact past members and encourage them to renew their membership as 

well as reach out to Twitter followers and Facebook followers who are not members. 

  

(3) The HES has a society manager. Questions about memberships, renewals, and general 

society business can be emailed to hes@uwosh.edu.  

 

(4) We are sad to announce that Nahid Aslanbeigui will not be able to fulfill the position of 

Vice President for the society. A special election will be held in July to fill the position.  
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